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7th March 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

Comic Relief — Friday 17" March

Comic Relief is back on Friday 17t March. This is an opportunity to come together to raise some
smiles — and money -to help people through the toughest times of their lives.

Thanks to donations, Comic Relief supports amazing projects and organizations who are making a
difference to people across Cornwall, the UK and around the World.

At Pensilva, we will be joining in the fun with the aim of raising much needed money for the charity.

1. Friday 17t March will be a non-uniform day and children are encouraged to come to school
dressed in red. We suggest a donation of £1 towards Comic Relief.

2. We will be running fundraising games during break time, including Where’s The Teddy and
Guess The Sweets In The Jar. Entries will be 50p per game.

3. Children can write their own comical 50-word story. Entries should be brought in to school by
Thursday 16™ March — the best stories will be published in the school newsletter. There will
also be a prize for the winning entry from KS1 and KS2. Each entry costs 50p.

| hope that you will support the school in raising as much money as possible for this vital charity.

Many thanks

Matt Davies
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